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The meeting was called to order by Moderator, Jeff Logsdon.  Jeff Funderburk, pastor of Heart of Life Church, welcomed the messengers and guests and opened with prayer.

Andrew Huesing, chairman of the Nominating Committee, reported that the committee had met in September and presented the 2014-2015 committee candidates for consideration.  The candidate recommendations are listed in the Book of Reports.  Since this recommendation comes from a committee, no second is needed.  Jeff Logsdon asked for questions.  Hearing none, he called for a vote.  The recommendation passed.

Jeff Paul, chairman of the Credentials Committee, reported that the committee had met in August and were recommending that the Association receive Crossroads Bible Church in Riverside and True Light of Jesus Christ Ministries in Grandview, into full membership.  Since this recommendation comes from a committee, no seconded is needed.  Jeff Logsdon asked for questions.  Hearing none, a vote was taken.  The recommendation passed.  Jeff Paul also mentioned that we had received two other churches in our April Executive Board Meeting.  Those were The Fellowship Greenwood in Greenwood and Mosaic Bible Fellowship in Kansas City.

Jeff Logsdon and Rodney Hammer called attention to the written reports in the Book of Reports.  Since the reports were detailed, no verbal reports were given.

Jeff Paul, Moderator-Elect, gave the Finance Committee report in the absence of the committee chairman.  The September and year-to-date giving information is printed in the Book of Reports.  Since the report comes from a committee, no second was needed.  Jeff Logsdon asked for questions.  None were raised.  A vote to approve the report was taken.  The recommendation passed.

Jeff Paul then presented the 2015 proposed budget.  Jeff Logsdon gave time for questions.  Since this recommendation comes from a committee, no seconded was needed.  A vote was taken.  The recommendation passed.

Jeff Logsdon called for any miscellaneous business.  There was none.
Gregg Boll once again recognized the new churches that had joined the association.  He introduced Anthony Baker, pastor of Crossroads Bible and Dr. Bill Roper, pastor of True Light of Jesus Christ Ministries.  Gregg asked both pastors to stand at the back so people can meet them on their way out.

Rodney Hammer recognized outgoing Moderator, Jeff Logsdon, for his year of service.  He presented Jeff with a gavel as a token of our appreciation.  Jeff Paul was introduced as the new incoming moderator.

The meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Jennifer Hutton
Clerk



